Wednesday’s Principal Letter – September 18, 2103
Important Notes from: Mrs. Hunt
***SAT Testing begins Monday morning, September 23, 2013 and continues through Friday, September 27, 2013 for 2nd through 8th grade students. Please make sure your child is well fed, rested and on time for school each day, thank you. bhunt@cosgriff.org and/or 801-486-6933
***Please email or call Mrs. Hunt if you know a dependable resource who sells school copy machines. We are researching options right now for a sturdy, reliable copier for the school.
***Please accept an apology for all of the events/date changes on the school calendar. Some unforeseen circumstances have occurred, at the beginning of the school year which required some shifting of events. Thank you for your patience and understanding.
***Cosgriff Classifieds – Introducing the Cosgriff Classifieds! If you have a business, profession or skill and would like it to be listed in this year’s Family Directory, please stop by the school office and complete a form. It is only $5 to be listed and the deadline for completing the form is Friday, September 27. The Cosgriff community would love the chance to support our own hard-working families! The opportunity to advertise your business will occur one time per year, please take advantage of this classified ad. Questions, please email Monica Frederick, monicafrederick@msn.com
******Trivia Night, From Nikki Whye – GREAT NEWS! TRIVIA NIGHT IS BACK!!! Friday, September 27. Reserve your table of ten together for a fabulous night of Trivia, food, friends and fun! For those new to Trivia Night, we gather in the Church Social Hall in ten-person teams. Every team may reserve their own table and provide a potluck dinner to share with their team.  There is time to socialize, eat, be merry….and play TRIVIA! There are several rounds of Trivia, with themes like cooking, movie clips, Cosgriff history, mountains and more. Each round is scored to see who is the leading table and the winners receive the coveted Question Mark Platter, as well as the glory and honor of being the smartest (or luckiest) ones at the event! In addition to Trivia, there are fabulous prizes, a dessert auction and other games to play. You don’t want to miss this FUN event – it’s only $20 a person to play! Start organizing your table and look for more information. Registration is available online; please click on the following link to reserve your team tablehttps://cosgriff.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/TriviaNight/tabid/487629/Default.aspxall of the details are on this website. It is sure to be another fabulous Cosgriff event! Any questions, please contact Nikki Whye at nwhye@cosgriff.org
Thank you,
Mrs. Hunt

